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3' Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Glenn L. Koester *'

Vice President - Nuclear \Cf) p#

Post Office Box 208
Wichita, Kansas 67201 h j, O

Gentlemen:

Thank you for telephone call of December 29, 1980, concerning a revision
necessary to Inspection Report No, STN 50-482/80-21. A corrected page
has been sent to all recipients of the report.

By copy of this letter, recipients are requested to make required page
change.

Sincerely,
2

*

W. C. Sei le, Chief
Reactor nstruction and

Engine ing Support Branch

Enclosure:
Transmittal Letter, page 1

cc: w/ encl.
Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. E. W. Creel

Director QA
Post Office Box 208
Wichita', Kansas 67201
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